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Grant News  

For the 2021 bell tower repairs, Holy Family Parish received a $10,000 grant from the 
community fund of the Regional District of East Kootenay (RDEK). The amount was $10,000. 
HFP acknowledges and thanks Mike Sosnowski RDEK area A representative for his support. 
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Support for Ukraine  

 

Our hearts are with all families in the Ukraine during the war and 
attacks on their nation for our friends and families of Ukraine 
heritage and for those who may have relatives in the Ukraine. 

Holy Family Parish asks that if you are able and willing, please 
support the needs of Ukraine and families. With no Catholic 
Charity yet established, we suggest that you donate directly to 
the Canadian Red Cross or to other multi-national agencies, such 
as UNICEF. 

The Red Cross will receive matching funds from the Government 
of Canada for all donations and is the world leader in 
humanitarian support. 

-HFP- 
 

 

 

 

 

Pastor: Fr. David John Office Administrator: Lucrecia Lynch 

Church: 501- 4th Avenue, Fernie 

   Parish Office and Family Centre: 521 -4th Avenue, Fernie 

PO BOX 519, Fernie, BC V0B 1M0 

Office hours: Tuesdays to Fridays from 9am to 1pm 

Telephone: 250 423-6127 

   Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

   Holy Family Parish is organized together with St. Michael, Sparwood   and St. Bernard’s Elkford.

 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


CWL hosting soup and bun during lent on Thursdays from March 10th ending April 7th.  Pls 
contact Theresa Cole-Smith if you can supply us with any soups.  Call or text Theresa to 250-

430-7559. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 

Endowments 
 
Holy Family has established an endowment Fund to 
help fund the upkeep our landmarked building in 
Fernie. We depend on the generosity of the 
congregation. If you would like to pledge or make a 
donation to worthy projects that are planned in 2022. 
Please contact: 
 
 Mary Giuliano at maryg2@telus.net or  Anne Magic at 
anne.majic@gmail.com 
 

 

Thank you all for the generous 
contributions. Through your support the 

church can continue to be a blessing in our 
community. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Ministries 

Saturday 19th   March, 2022 

 

 

 

Reader: 

Angelika P.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Church Cleaning 

15th    March to 29th of 
March  

Lina C. and Maria. S. 

 

 
 

 

Finance-Collections 

 

March 13th, 2022 

Weekly Donation:  

$2,436.17 

Weekly Target: $1,300.00 

 

POF 2022  

Goal: $19.250.00 

Up to date 

$930.00 
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Mass time in Fernie. Saturdays at 5pm 

Broadcasted at the same time. 

 

Communion after Mass in Fernie 

for those who cannot join Mass inside the Church 

6:00pm to 6:30 pm 

Holy Family Parish. Interac e-transfer Donations 

When you are sending an Interac e-Transfer donation. 
Please send them to: 

etransfer.hfpfernie@nelsondiocese.org 
 

Please include your envelope # 
Indicate clearly to which fund the donation is to be directed in 

the message box of the e-transfer. 
 

 
For example: Sunday Offering, Special Church Care, 

Christmas, New Years, and/or one of the Ordered Collections, 
or if is to be split between two or more of these. 

Donations will be automatically deposited directly in the Holy 
Family Parish bank account when the transfer is made. 

Password is NOT required to make the transfer. 
 

 

 

Sacraments: Contact the Parish Office via email info@holyfamilyfernie.ca and we will reply to 
your email request accordingly.  
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